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NOTE BY THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT 

CORRESPONDENCE FROM GERMANY TO THE OPCW REQUESTING 
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE IN THE CASE OF MR ALEXEI NAVALNY, 

AND ASSOCIATED DOCUMENTS 

1. Following a request by Germany, conveyed to the Technical Secretariat (hereinafter 

“the Secretariat”) under cover of note verbale 20/2021 (dated 29 July 2021) (Annex 1), 

to declassify  previously classified documents, the Secretariat is herewith publishing a 

letter from the Permanent Representative of the Federal Republic of Germany to 

the OPCW, H.E. Ambassador Gudrun Lingner, to the OPCW Director-General, 

H.E. Mr Fernando Arias, dated 4 September 2020, conveyed to the OPCW under cover 

of note verbale 26/2020, also dated 4 September 2020 (Annex 2), in which Germany 

requested the Secretariat to carry out a technical assistance visit in the case of 

Mr Alexei Navalny. The note verbale and accompanying letter by Germany were, 

at the time, duly registered and archived as classified documents by the Secretariat 

upon receipt.  

2. For ease of reference, the Secretariat previously published a Note (S/1906/2020, dated 

6 October 2020) detailing the activities, including the associated timelines, carried out 

by the Secretariat in support of the request for the technical assistance visit by Germany. 

See link: https://www.opcw.org/sites/default/files/documents/2020/10/s-1906-

2020%28e%29.pdf. 

 

Annexes (English only):  

Annex 1: Note Verbale No. 20/2021 from the Permanent Representation of the Federal 

Republic of Germany to the Technical Secretariat, Dated 29 July 2021 

 

Annex 2: Note Verbale No. 26/2020 from the Permanent Representation of the Federal 

Republic of Germany to the Technical Secretariat, Dated 4 September 2020, 

Transmitting a Letter from the Permanent Representative of Germany to the 

OPCW, H.E. Ambassador Gudrun Lingner to the OPCW Director-General, 

H.E. Mr Fernando Arias, Dated 4 September 2020 
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Annex 1 

NOTE VERBALE NO. 20/2021 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF 

THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY TO THE TECHNICAL 

SECRETARIAT, DATED 29 JULY 2021 
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Annex 2 

NOTE VERBALE NO. 26/2020 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF 

THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY TO THE TECHNICAL 

SECRETARIAT, DATED 4 SEPTEMBER 2020, TRANSMITTING A LETTER 

FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF GERMANY TO THE OPCW, 

H.E. AMBASSADOR GUDRUN LINGNER TO THE OPCW DIRECTOR-GENERAL, 

H.E. MR FERNANDO ARIAS, DATED 4 SEPTEMBER 2020 
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